
Thank you for opportunity to comment upon draft findings of the Compliance Committee in the 

C/44 case (Belarus). 

  

On behalf of the communicant, I would like express the following comments: 

  

(a)      

  

We welcome draft findings as reflecting issues and allegations discussed within C/44 case. At 

same time, we are regret about the lack of arguments or explanations with regard to 

insufficiency of the information submitted in relation to harassment of the activists. 

  

(b)     

  

We welcome draft recommendations to the Government of Belarus. However, in light if its 

findings in relation to the NPP project, we would like to ask the Committee to consider drafting 

specific recommendation with regard to the NPP project (e.g., 1
st

 and 2
nd

 units can be 

considered separately; nuclear waste and fuel management, etc). 

  

 


